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10th March 2023 
 
 
H.E António Guterres, 
Secretary-Genera, 
United Nations, 
New York, NY 10017, 
USA. 
 
 
Dear Secretary General, 
 
 
RE: APPLICATION AS A PARTICIPANT IN THE  UNITED NATIONS GLOBAL COMPACT 

 
Greeting from AAR Insurance! 
 
We are pleased to confirm that AAR Insurance is committed to the Ten Principles of the United 
Nations (UN) Global Compact that provide fundamental responsibilities in the areas of human 
rights, labour, environment and anti-corruption. AAR Insurance is also committed to 
embedding its strategy to the Ten Principles and engaging partnerships that advance the 
Global Sustainable Development Goals. AAR Insurance will make a clear commitment to our 
stakeholders and the general public. 
 
AAR Insurance is also cognizant of the requirement to make the annual submission of the 
Communication on Progress (COP) describing our efforts to implement the Ten Principles. 
We support public accountability and shall demonstrate that by providing a progress report a 
year after joining UN Global Compact and annually thereafter as per the Communication on 
Progress (COP) policy. The COP will include the following; 
 
1. A statement by the Chief Executive Officer expressing AAR Insurance’s continued support 

of the (UN) Global Compact and renewing our ongoing commitment to the initiative and its 
principles. 

2. Completion of the online questionnaire of the communication on Progress to disclose our 
continuous efforts to integrate the Ten principles into our business strategy, operations 
and culture. 

 
We look forward to your favourable response. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Patrick Gatonga         
Group CEO               
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